
Members Management Group 
 

MeeƟng Notes 
 

Friday 18th October 2024 
 
In aƩendance: G. Dalziel, D. ScoƩ  
 
Apologies: C. Lumsdaine, J. Murdoch, J. Porteous 
 
*** Quorum for meeƟng was not met, these are notes of informal meeƟng held between G. Dalziel 
and D. ScoƩ and points remaining will be discussed at the next MMG meeƟng. 
 
1. Course Update 
 
Course Walk – G. Dalziel said the course walk was very informaƟve and enjoyable. To be repeated in 
the New Year. 
 
D. ScoƩ said that the mild wet weather had caused some disease on the greens, this had been 
sprayed for early and would check the disease, there was sƟll growth on the greens so any scarring 
caused by the disease would grow out. 
 
D. ScoƩ went on to say that the bunker renovaƟon work was now well underway, turf was being cut 
from a new turf nursery created over the last few years. It was hoped to repair or re do 20 bunkers 
but this would be dependant on the weather. 
 
17th Hole – D. ScoƩ reported that there had been damage to the apron of the 17th Green. MulƟple 
large deep divots had been taken out of the apron going in the direcƟon back to the 17th Tee. It is 
hoped this is an isolated case and the damage was repaired. If issues conƟnue then cameras would 
be placed in the area. New fencing would also be put in at the back of the 17th tee to stop people 
walking out onto the course from that area. 
 
2. Members Feedback Survey 
 
D. ScoƩ to update current survey points and send out to members prior to the 2024 members 
quesƟonnaire. 
 
3. Booking System 
 
D. ScoƩ said that the new management soŌware was ready to use but there were links to the clubs 
payment gateway to be set up before it could go live it was hoped this would be December. G. Dalziel 
said the system looked simple and easy to use. 
 
4. AOCB  
 
Fixtures 2025 – D. ScoƩ asked for feedback on any changes or addiƟons to be made to the 2025 
fixture list. G. Dalziel to speak with the other MMG members and consider any changes etc. 
 
MMG meeƟngs – D. ScoƩ to circulate new dates for the MMG meeƟngs. 
 



Dates of future meeƟngs. It was felt that during the season and through tradiƟonal holiday Ɵmes in 
the year it would be wise to move meeƟngs out to every 6 weeks and in the off season come back to 
4 week rotaƟons where there is more to discuss. 
 
Dates of next meeƟngs 
 
TBC 


